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ADDENDUM #4 
 

 

 

REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS FOR 
STANDING OFFER AGREEMENT No.: 

 

  
1220-060-2025-004 

TITLE:  INDEPENDENT QUANTITY SURVEYING SERVICES 
 

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE:  MARCH 28, 2025 

REVISED DATE: 
 

 PREFER TO RECEIVE SUBMISSION ON OR 
BEFORE APRIL 9, 2025 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR APPLICANTS 
 

Applicants are advised that Addendum No. 4 to 1220-060-2025-004 is hereby issued by the City.  This 
addendum shall form part of the contract documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with 
all other parts.  The following information is provided to answer questions raised by Applicants for the 
above-named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a part thereof.  No consideration will be 
allowed for extras due to the Applicants not being familiar with this addendum.  
 

CLARIFICATION: 
 
1. Refer to Section 56 of ATTACHMENT 1 – DRAFT STANDING OFFER AGREEMENT – 
 SERVICES 
 
 Delete Section 56 in its entirety and substitute with the following: 
 

“56. The Consultant agrees that it is the prime contractor for the performance of the 
Consultant’s Services only as amended and will ensure compliance with the Workers 
Compensation Act and Regulations in respect of the Consultant’s Services at the 
workplace.  Without limiting its responsibilities under the legislation, the Consultant will 
coordinate the activities of its workers at the workplace relating to occupational health and 
safety.  The Consultant will have a safety program in place that meets the requirements of 
the Workers’ Compensation Board Occupational Health and Safety Regulation and the 
Workers Compensation Act.  The Consultant will be responsible for appointing a qualified 
coordinator for insuring the health and safety activities of its workers for the location of the 
Services.  That person will be the person so identified in this Agreement, and the 
Consultant will advise the City immediately in writing if the name or contact number of the 
qualified coordinator changes.” 
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